Division of Reclamation,
N Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

September 29, 2015 é E VJ/SV OLOR

Stephanie Bratton
Bratton Enterprises, Inc.
237 Roselawn Ave. 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Yampa, CO 80483 Denver, CO 80203

RE: McCoy Pit, Permit No. M-1981-088, Inspection Problem Abated

Dear Mrs. Bratton:

On August 6, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) conducted an inspection
of the above referenced site. Signs and Markers was noted as a problem in the inspection report for
failure to post a mine identification sign as required by section 3.1.12(1) of the rule. On August 29,
2015 the Division received photo documentation via email from Stephanie Bratton that a new proper
sign has been posted. This satisfies the corrective actions and the problem is considered abated as of
Tuesday, September 29, 2015.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.
Amy Yeldell, at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215,

Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us

Sincerely,

Amy Yeldell

Environmental Protection Specialist
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Phone: (970) 254-8511

Fax: (970} 241-1516

Ec:
Russ Means, Senior EPS / Field Office Supervisor, Grand Junction DRMS
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9/29/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - CORRECTIVE ACTION RE: SIGN

gm:roER?l:)O Yeldell - DNR, Amy <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>

CORRECTIVE ACTION RE: SIGN

1 message

Stephanie Bratton <brattonbrat@zirkel.us> Tue, Sep 29, 2015 at 12:35 PM
To: "amy.yeldeli@state.co.us" <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>

Hi Amy, [ have finally managed to download the attached picture from Travis's cell phone. The old sign has been
removed and replaced with this one. | believe that it now meets the requirements requested ? Would you please
send me a quick note confirming that you have received this. Thank you so much Amy, 1 will be working on the

weed control plan that we talked about last week, thank you for your help with that, | really appreciated it. Have a
good week !!

Stephanie Bratton Pinnt
Office Manager

Bratton Enterprises, Inc.
970-638-4534
970-638-4280 (fax)
brattonbrat@zirkel.us
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